
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 6 October 2005 

11. NEW BRIGHTON MALL PLAYGROUND  
 
 The Project Co-ordinator sought the Board’s approval for the siting of a new playground in the New 

Brighton Mall.   
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the new playground for the New Brighton Mall be located in the position marked B on the 

plan attached to the report. 
 
 2. That the Board approve the proposed location of the sculpture court at the corner of Beresford 

Street and Oram Avenue as indicated on the plan attached to the report. 
 
 3. That the choice of equipment for the new playground be discussed at a Board seminar on 

28 September 2005. 
 
 4. That the current playground be retained for re-siting in New Brighton. 
 
 


